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You Made it! 
 

It has been wonderful to hear the overwhelmingly positive feedback 
from most families during parents evening. Teachers have really 
appreciated the time to catch up with families, especially where we 
children have been learning from home. This has been an incredibly 
challenging term for parents and children, with even the ones in 
school missing their friends and normal routines.  
 

I just wanted to say a heartfelt thank you to every one of you who 
have been juggling the remote learning tasks with your own jobs and 
often multiple children at home. You really have been doing an 
incredible job and I cannot stress enough how much of a difference it 
has made to keep the majority of children at home as we have not had 
a single bubble closure during this whole term. You are amazing.  
 

I will be glued to the announcements as they are made and I sincerely 
hope that cases continue to fall and we are told that it is safe to 
welcome all children back to school early in March. Enjoy a break from 
schooling over half term, we will restart remote learning on Monday 
22nd February.     Mrs Osborne 
 
 

This week from CCJ….  

CCJ Moments of Joy 
EVEN MORE CCJ Moments of Joy coming your way……  
 

Term 4  
Week 1 – Magic in a Trice  
Week 2 - Antarctic Explorer/ Science Week/ World Book Day   
Week 3 – Body Percussion  
Week 4 – Blue Peter Badges #2  
Week 5 – Fitness & Fun! 
Week 6 – Joseph Elliott (Author)   
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated towards the Moments of 
Joy. It really is lovely that we are able to run these events for the 

children in this strange time. 
Please do not feel it is compulsory at all to make a donation, but if 

you wish to donate from 1p upwards, you can do this on Parent Pay 
in the school shop called ‘donations for moments of joy’. 

 
 

     

 
 

Warm Clothes 
If your child is in school, please 
ensure that they are wearing 
warm cloths and have a coat in 
school. The weather is getting 
colder and despite that, the 
children are outside for part of 
the day. Thank you.  
 

 10K for CCJ! 
It’s wonderful to see so many of you 
taking part in the Friends of CCJ are 
running a “10k for CCJ” event!! Well 

done to everyone who is getting 
involved and keep up the good work! …. 

There has been £1400 raised already!! 
And the deadline has now been extend 
to the end of half term!! If you need a 

sponsor form please CLICK HERE   
Keep sending in the photos, we 
love seeing how you are doing!   

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
https://christchurchdownend.sites.schooljotter2.com/about-us/friends-of-ccj/events
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Thank you & Goodbye  
A massive thank you to the five PGCE students who have been 

working across our school in terms 2&3. We will miss you all and 
wish you all the best with the remained of your training, and as 

you start your careers in teaching.  
 
 
 

A Message from CCI  
Wow, just Wow!  As a school we  
have been completely blown away  
by the amount of applications we  
had to our school for Reception 2021.  Virtual 
tours and presentations were tricky for us as a 
school but more so for the families to make 
such a serious decision about their child’s 
schooling future.  We had 169 on time 
applications, this is South Glos and Bristol City 
Council combined. (please remember South 
Glos residents, in the local area, take priority) 
out of the applications 104 were first place 
choices!  It does look like we have a large 
sibling cohort, so we look forward to 
welcoming families back, if they have left us 
to go to CCJ.   
 

 

Keeping your Children Safe Online 
Please see the link below for the Governments 
guidelines to keeping your children safe online.  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/cor
onavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-
online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-
and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online   

CCJ ONLINE TERM 4, WEEK 1 ….. 
 

DAY TIME YEAR EVENT WHERE 
Daily 10am Upper Google Meet Google Classroom 

Daily 9am Lower Google Meet Google Classroom 

Mon  Any time ALL iSing Pop assembly Google Stream 

Tues Any time ALL Assembly Google Stream  

Wed  2:30pm ALL Magician Moment of Joy  Zoom  

Thurs  2:30pm ALL WELCOME LTD Dance Zoom 

Fri  2:30pm ALL WELCOME Whole School Assembly Zoom 

  

The Zoom number for each one will be 816 108 3039 and passwords are the same as for assemblies. 
If you have any questions or issues with online learning, please contact us on 

CCJblendedlearning@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Safer Internet Day 
Thank you to all of your fantastic entries to our ‘How to spot 

fake news’ competition this week. We have been very impressed 
with how well the children have engaged with the live lesson 

from the BBC, writing book reviews from out interactive library, 
spotting fake news and identifying motives behind adverts.   

Term 4 PE & Forest School Days 
 

Class PE Days Forest School  

Starling 3NK Mon & Fri  Wednesdays  

Swallows 3DK Tues & Fri Wednesdays 

Woodpeckers 
3/4FD 

Tues & Wed  Mondays  

Wagtails 4KR Wed & Thurs  Tuesdays  

Robins 4LD Wed & Fri  Tuesdays  

Puffins 5SC Mon & Thurs  Fridays  

Jays 5KW Tues & Thurs  Fridays  

Kingfishers 5/6AD Wed & Thurs  Mondays  

Falcons 6ET Mon & Tues  Thursdays  

Kestrels 6LL Mon & Fri  Thursdays  

 

Positive Covid Cases over Half Term 
 

We have sent a separate email with details 
about how to report positive case of Covid 
over the half term period. Please check your 
inboxes and report any cases.  
 

mailto:christchurchjuniors@sgmail.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online
mailto:CCJblendedlearning@sgmail.org.uk
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Some more incredible learning & LOTS of 
EXTREME reading this week…..   
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